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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Office of Budget and Management (OBM) hereby gives notice of its proposed filing of its amended rule
lack of funds. The changes in the amended rule are for the purpose of revising two references within the
rule itself, for clarity.

The rule was filed with JCARR on October 16, 2019.

OBM intends to conduct a public hearing on the proposed rule on Tuesday, November 19, 2018 at 2: 00PM
in the Orion Conference Room at the Office of Budget and Management, 30 East Broad Street, 34th floor,
Columbus, Ohio 43215.

It is anticipated that the changes will become effective on or by January 2, 2019.

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Michael Babin at (614) 466-3602 or
Mike.Babin@obm.ohio.gov
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